NOTICE

Filing will be open from December 15, 2020 to January 19, 2021 for three
positions on the Bates County Health Center Board of Trustees.  The positions will be for a four year term.  

Interested persons who are qualified may file at the County Clerk’s office in the in the Bates County Administration Building at 103 W. Dakota between the hours of 8:30-12:00 and 1:00-4:30 weekdays.  

Marlene Wainscott

Bates County Clerk

